
 

 
 
 
 
 
07 May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
At Glapton Academy, we are proud to promote the use of technology safely.  
 
We have collaborated with Google to help our pupils be even safer on the internet. On Friday 
7th May 2021, our school are sending home a small cylindrical package for each Key Stage 2 
child. Inside this package is their new model Google Internet Legend!  
 
To assemble the model Legend, scan the QR code printed on the box or visit the website 
https://beinternetlegends.withgoogle.com/en_uk . To make the most of the internet, children 
need to make smart decisions. ‘Be lnternet Legends’ empowers younger children to use the 
web safely and wisely, so they can be confident explorers of the online world. Therefore, the 
children must answer a series of internet safety questions to view each step of the building 
process. Once the Legend is built, it can be placed next to your devices to remind the children 
to be safe and sensible on the internet.  
 
I really hope that you enjoy building the model Legend. Pictures of your Internet Legend are 
welcome when submitted via Class Dojo.   
 
Let’s be safe online together!  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Phillips 
 
Year 4 Teacher  
Computing Leader 
 
 

https://beinternetlegends.withgoogle.com/en_uk

